
                                          September Minutes 
 
The September meeting was called to order by President Tom Swan on September 8, 2015 at 7 PM. 
 
Now that we have identified the names associated with the "H" and "B" corner stones, they need to be put in 
place. 
 
Pam noted that the June bill for mowing from Beardsley had been paid.  The belief was this was the final bill. 
 
It was noted by several that Eric Welch has been doing an excellent job since taking over the mowing.  He is 
interested in 
having his payments applied to the purchase of a lot (two graves).  Row 20 lots 14 or 15 would be near his 
other family members. 
We will need to work out the financial details. 
 
Pam will check with Eric about removing a tree. 
 
Pam will maintain custody of our insurance policy. 
 
Treasury balance was reported. 
 
We are waiting for a quote from "Accurate Signs" for the installation of our sign. 
 
We will have the eventual producer of our sign also do the installation.  The expectation is a 3 X 5 sign with a 
metal post. 
 
The CD that has now matured will be cashed in and added to our treasury. 
 
We have been notified of an event that is expected to take place next spring honoring an ancestor buried at the 
cemetery.  There could 
be significant attendance that might require off-site parking.  We will pass along some contacts to the event 
planners so proper planning 
can take place. 
 
It was noted that the Margaret Mackie stone needs reset and that we will make arrangements for fixing the 
stone. 
 
Meeting adjourned until October. 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 13 at 7 PM. 
	


